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PENBLWYDD HAPUS 

We would like to wish Ollie a happy birthday for next week. 

 

GROWTH MINDSET 

A positive mindset can make a big difference to how we approach things.  

“No matter how many mistakes you make or how slow your progress. 

You’re still way ahead of everyone who isn’t trying.” 

 

CYMRAEG CAMPUS 

Each week we will provide you with some Welsh phrases/word to try/learn 

with your family or within the community. Mwynhewch! 

Barod? / Ready? 

 

SECONDARY TRANSPORT 

For the attention of year 6 parents – secondary school places in 

Denbighshire have now been allocated and you will now need to apply for 

secondary school transport. You will need to apply through Denbighshire 

County Council’s website. 

 

PTFA STALLS FOR THE FAYRE 

We intend to have a plant stall at the fayre and we would appreciate 

donations of plants off any parents/grandparents etc. We are letting you 

know now so you have plenty of time to take cuttings/repot. We won’t need 

them in school until week beginning 1st July. 

 

We also would appreciate unwanted washed cuddly toys wanted for a stall at 

the fayre. Please send them to school by the end of June. 

 

SAFETY OUTSIDE THE SCHOOL GATE 

We have received some concerns from Clawdd Poncen residents that some 

of the younger children when waiting for the gates to open at 8.50am are 

playing/running around very close to the edge of road and they are 

concerned an accident may happen. Please can you ensure your children are 

supervised at all times outside of the gate. Thank you 
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CARDIFF RESIDENTIAL 

Our year 5 & 6 pupils will be going to Cardiff on their residential from 5-7th 

June. Please ensure your child is at the school hall for 7.45am. Don’t 

forget to send them with a packed lunch. Any child requiring medication 

will need to have completed the medication form prior to 5th June and given 

the medication to staff in a named bag. The letter with the full details was 

sent home this week. 

 

LANGUAGE AND PLAY 

Our family link worker Teleri Richards will be providing another 6 

Language and Play sessions after half term in the school hall. The bilingual 

sessions will be held on a Friday morning, 9.00-10.30am, starting from 

7th June. Parents with children 3 months to 3 years old are welcome to join. 

For more information contact the school or Teleri Richards on 07917587405 

 

URDD 

I’m sure you will all join us in wishing good luck to Kush when he competes 

in the National Urdd Eisteddfod at Maldwyn next Wednesday with his 

individual recitation. We are very proud of him. 

 

CORWEN CRICKET 

Corwen Junior Cricket started this week. For ages up to 13 (under 8s should 

have a parent present) The sessions are held on a Wednesday, 6-7pm. All 

abilities welcome. 

 

They will also be offering the ‘All Stars’ Cricket for 5-8 yr. olds. Starting 

from 31st May until 19th July, 6-7pm. To register/sign up -

allstarscricket.co.uk There is cost of £30, all participates will receive a 

personalised kit bag including bat, ball and t-shirt. 

 

HALF TERM ACTIVITIES 

Charity Car Wash at Corwen Fire Station, on Saturday 25th May, 10am-2pm 

Family Learning – Make your own card making sessions at Canolfan Ni on 

Wednesday 29th May 10am-2pm, Children 6-11yrs.old. Only 8 places! 

Free Family Fun at Corwen War Memorial Park on Thursday 30th May 1.30-

3pm. You need to register online – contact 

activecommunities@denbighshireleisure.co.uk 

Free Maths Mystery Escape Room at Canolfan Ni on Friday 31st May, 1-

3pm 

 

SCHOOL WATCH 

Please help to look after our school during the holidays. Take a few seconds 

to look at the school…Who is there? Why are they there? What are they 

doing? If you see anything or anyone acting suspiciously, please report it to 

the police or Crimestoppers on 0845 607 1002. You do not need to give any 

personal details. Thank you for your support 



 

EVENTS FOR W/B: 3rd June 2024 

Mon 3rd  

 

Don’t forget if you want to use the breakfast club for 

next week, you must register through the online form 

available on our Facebook page from today and pay 

through your Parent Pay account. The breakfast 

club opens at 8.15am.  

 

School Re-Opens 

 

PM: Piano lessons with Dylan Cernyw 

Tue 4th  

 

 

AM: Guitar lessons with Mr Aled Williams 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Derwen (Yrs.5 & 6) &  

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs.5 & 6 

Wed 5th  

 

Cardiff Residential – Dosbarth Derwen  

Don’t forget your packed lunch. 

Be at the school hall for 7.45am 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Collen (Yrs. 3 & 4) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

Thur 6th  

 

AM: Drum lessons with Mr Ben Neal 

 

PM: PE lesson - Dosbarth Helyg (Rec, Yrs.1 & 2) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

Fri 7th  

 

Don’t forget the breakfast club online registration & 

ability to pay on Parent Pay for next week will close at 

mid-day today. 

 

9-10.30am: Language and Play bilingual sessions with 

Teleri Richards 

 

AM: PE lesson/Forest School - Dosbarth Celyn (Nur) 

You may come dressed in your PE kit and school 

Jumper. 

 

PM: Forest School Friday – Yrs. 1, 2, 3 & 4 

 

Dosbarth Derwen returning from Cardiff – Please 

be at Corwen Main Car Park from 6.00pm to 

collect 



 

 

MENU FOR WEEK BEGINNING: 3rd June 2024  
                                            

If you have any dietary requirements, please don’t hesitate to contact our 

school cook Aunty Lindsay.  

 

Packed lunches (Cheese or Ham) or Filled jacket potatoes (Beans, Cheese or 

Beans & Cheese) can be provided every day instead of a hot meal. 

 

Don’t forget all Reception – Year 6 pupils are now entitled to a FREE 

lunch. 

 

 

Monday 

 

 

Macaroni Cheese 

Homemade Tomato & Herb Bread 

Sweetcorn/Peas 

Caramel Cornflake Cake 

 

Tuesday Sausage 

Omelette 

Hash Brown 

Beans 

Ice Cream Pot 

 

Wednesday Chicken Tikka Curry 

Boiled Rice 

Naan Bread 

Saucy Chocolate Pudding 

 

Thursday Roast Chicken, Stuffing & Gravy  

Roast Potatoes 

Country Vegetables 

Fruit Flapjack 

 

Friday 

 

 

Fish Fingers 

Chips 

Beans 

Apple Muffin 

 
 

The menu may occasionally be subject to slight change dependant on food deliveries. 


